EXHIBIT F

ARKANSAS FIRE & POLICE PENSION REVIEW BOARD 620 W. 3rd, Suite 200

Little Rock, Arkansas 7220H-2223
Telephone: (501) 682-1745

December 2, 2015 Toll-Free: (866) 859-1745
- Fax: (501) 682-1751
Senator David Johnson email: info@lopfi-prb.com

Representative David Meeks

Co-Chairs, Joint Committee on Public Retirement
and Social Security Programs

State Capitol, Reom 315

Little Rock, AR 72201

Via Email: karenh@blr.arkansas.cov

Dear Mr. Chairmen;

websile: www.lopfi-prb.com

On behalf of the members of the Arkansas Fire and Police Pension Review Board (PRB),
please be advised that as of January 1, 2016 an appointment will open in the public
representative position on the PRB.

Arkansas Code Annotated 24-11-203 directs the Governor to appoint the public
representative from a list of persons submitted to him by the Joint Committee on Public
Retirement and Social Security Programs. The law specifies that this representative is not a
member, retirant, or beneficiary of the Arkansas Local Police and Fire Retirement System and
who is not a current or former member of the governing body of any political subdivision. The
Board respectfully requests that one of the persons submitted be that of the board member who
cutrently serves in this position, Buddy Ledford, of Fayetteville.

As always, we appreciate your assistance.
Respectfully,
David B. Clark

Executive Director

Cc:  PRB Members




